
Monday, December 16th, at 2:30,

Pre-K and APK will have their

Holiday Concert,  followed by

their Holiday Parties.

Friday, December 20th at 2:30, all

other classes will host their

Holiday Parties.  

Tue/Wed, December 24TH-25TH

CLOSED

Thursday, December 26th-

CLOSED

Tuesday, December 31- CLOSED

Wednesday, January 1- CLOSED

We Re-Open on Thursday, January 2

DATES TO REMEMBER

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4 C h i l d r e n ’ s  L i g h t h o u s e  H o o v e r  

Happy Holidays from all of us at Children’s
Lighthouse of Hoover! 

I’m always invigorated by the holiday season, as I
simply can’t get enough of the twinkling lights,
beautiful decorations, and festive traditions, and
most importantly, the sense of joy and
togetherness that it brings! 

We are so grateful to share this season of wonder
with your little ones, and my hope for all
Children’s Lighthouse families this season is to
find peace, love, and joy!🎄✨

Warm Regards, 
Ms. Patricia 

A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  D I R E C T O R

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL!

Parent’s Digest



We deeply cherish our amazing team, whose
dedication and care make our facility the
warm, nurturing space it is. Their love and
thoughtful instruction play a vital role in
shaping your little ones into bright, curious
individuals. To honor their incredible efforts
and generosity, we’ve extended holiday
observance days to give them the
opportunity to recharge and spend quality
time with their own loved ones. They truly
deserve it, and we’re grateful for everything
they do to pour their hearts into your
children every day.

In light of recent inquiries about adjusted
tuition fees, I’d like to take a moment to
clarify why our weekly tuition rates remain
unchanged. As many of you know, we are
one of the few centers that remain open on
several national holidays, including
Juneteenth, MLK Day, Columbus Day, and
Veterans Day, among others. These
additional operating days balance out the
observance of extended holiday closures,
ensuring continuity and fairness in our
tuition structure. We appreciate your
understanding and continued support as we
prioritize both quality care and flexibility for
our families.

Celebrate the season with love and
joy. Make the most of your time

with friends and family.

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4 Pertinent Info; Please be Advised 

Let’s keep the holiday spirit bright and healthy! Together, we
can spread joy, not germs, by staying mindful of wellness during

this festive season.

Please keep sick children at home. We have another
breakout of Hand, Foot, and Mouth Disease, and
another case of Strep Throat. Children should not be
at school with contagious illnesses, and should not
return until they have been symptom and fever free
for 24-48 hours. 


